
 
 
 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE: March 2, 2007 
CONTACT: Jay Beeton 

Telephone: 719-482-9864 
e-mail: pr@money.org 

 
 
 

ANA to Host Board Candidates Forum and 
Town Hall Meeting in Charlotte 

 
The American Numismatic Association will host a Board of Governors’ Candidate Forum at 6 
p.m. Friday March 16, and a Town Hall Meeting at 6 p.m.  Saturday March 17. Both activities will 
take place during the National Money Show™ in room 203A of the Charlotte Convention 
Center. 
 
All announced candidates for the offices of president, vice-president and governor are invited 
to present opening remarks and participate in a question and answer session during the 
Candidates Forum.  
 
The Town Hall Meeting will be hosted by the ANA Board of Governors. Members will be invited 
to learn more about the organization’s direction and vision from the current policy makers. 
Members are encouraged to ask questions of the nine-member board as well as comment on 
Association issues and policies. 
 
To become a candidate for ANA office, a member must be nominated by at least five clubs 
and five individual members. All must be ANA members in good standing. Forms must be 
submitted to Christopher Cipoletti, ANA executive director no later than March 31. 
 
The new board will be installed at the ANA’s 116th Anniversary Convention in Milwaukee in 
August, and will set the policy for the Association for the next two years. 
 
The American Numismatic Association is a non-profit educational organization dedicated to 
educating and encouraging people to study and collect money and related items.  With nearly 
32,000 members, the Association serves the academic community, collectors and the general 
public with an interest in numismatics. The ANA helps all people discover and explore the world 
of money through its vast array of programs including its education and outreach, museum, 
library, publications, conventions and seminars. 
 
For more information about the ANA, call 719.632.2646 or visit www.MONEY.org. 
 


